

CITY OF RAPID CITY

Engineering Division

300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701-2724
Telephone: (605) 394-4154 FAX: (605) 394-6636

December 21, 2004

To: Rapid City Council Members

From: Ted Vore – Acting Public Works Director

Ref: Consultant Pre-selection Committee Report

The Public Works Department conducted a Consultant Pre-selection Committee Meeting on December 21, 2004 in accordance with the January 19, 2004 Policy for Technical Consultant Selection Process. The following information is provided as a result of this meeting:

1. Project: Northeast Area Sanitary Sewer Analysis Amendment;

Project No. SS05-1442

Selected Consultants: Alliance of Architects and Engineers, Ferber Engineering,

and FMG, Inc.

Interview Team: Chairman – Dave LaFrance, Stacey Titus, Rod Johnson,

Dave Johnson, and Dave Van Cleave

2. Project: Mall Drive Water Transmission Main Extension; Project No.

W04-1260

Selected Consultants: American Engineering and Testing and FMG, Inc.

Interview Team: Chairman -Dion Lowe, Ed Klueber, Stacey Titus, Ted Vore

Chip Petrik

